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Uniform Law Commission

The Uniform Law Commission was established by the District of
Columbia Uniform Law Commission Act of 2010, effective March
12, 2011 (D.C. Law 18-313; D.C. Official Code § 3-1431 et seq.).

Summary of Services
In accordance with the “Fiscal Year 2014 Budget Submission Requirements Resolution of 2012”, the
Uniform Law Commission is to be listed as a separate program in a single paper agency. This agency is
detached from the Council of the District of Columbia for the purpose of paying annual dues to the
National Conference of Commissioners on Uniform State Law and for the registration fees and travel
expenses associated with the annual meeting.

The agency's FY 2018 proposed budget is presented in the following tables:

Table AL0-2

                  
agreement, please refer to Schedule 80 Agency Summary by Revenue Source in the FY 2018 Operating Appendices located 
on the Office of the Chief Financial Officer’s website.



Table AL0-3

Table AL0-4

Program Description
The Uniform Law Commission operates through the following program:

Uniform Law Commission – provides for the payment of annual dues to the National Conference of
Commissioners on Uniform State Law. The program also covers the registration fees and travel expenses
associated with the annual meeting. The program is under the authority of the Council of the District of
Columbia.



Program Structure Change
The Uniform Law Commission has no program structure changes in the FY 2018 proposed budget.

Table AL0-5

FY 2018 Proposed Budget Changes
The Uniform Law Commission's proposed FY 2018 gross budget is $51,250, which represents a 2.5
percent increase over its FY 2017 approved gross budget of $50,000. The budget is comprised entirely of
Local funds.

Current Services Funding Level
The Current Services Funding Level (CSFL) is a Local funds ONLY representation of the true cost of
operating District agencies, before consideration of policy decisions. The CSFL reflects changes from the
FY 2017 approved budget across multiple programs, and it estimates how much it would cost an agency
to continue its current programs and operations into the following fiscal year. The FY 2018 CSFL
adjustments to the FY 2017 Local funds budget are described in table 5 of this agency's budget chapter.
Please see the CSFL Development section within Volume 1: Executive Summary for more information
regarding the methodology used and components that comprise the CSFL.

The Uniform Law Commission's FY 2018 CSFL budget is $51,250, which represents a $1,250, or 2.5 
percent, increase over the FY 2017 approved Local funds budget of $50,000.

CSFL Assumptions
The FY 2018 CSFL calculated for the Uniform Law Commission included an adjustment entry that is not
described in detail on table 5. This adjustment reflects an increase of $1,250 or 2.5 percent, which is the
local Consumer Price Index rate of inflation.

Agency Budget Submission
No Change: The Uniform Law Commission's budget proposal reflects no change from the Current 
Services Funding Level to the agency budget submission.



Mayor’s Proposed Budget
No Change: The Uniform Law Commission’s budget proposal reflects no change from the agency
budget submission to the Mayor’s proposed budget.

District’s Proposed Budget
No Change: The Uniform Law Commission's budget proposal reflects no change from the Mayor’s
proposed budget to the District’s proposed budget.


